

Prince George's County, Maryland Inter-Office Memorandum Office of Law

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

February 26, 2020

TO:

Robert J. Williams, Jr., Council Administrator

THRU:

Howard W. Stone, Director

Lochelle Ferguson, Administrative Aide

Government Operations Fiscal Policy (GOFP)

THRU:

Rhonda L. Weaver, County Attorney

THRU:

Joseph C. Ruddy, Deputy County Attorney

FROM:

Sakinda L. Skinner, Associate County Attorney

RE:

CB-2-2020 Local Purchasing Opportunities

The Office of Law has reviewed the above referenced proposed bill (prior to the submission before the GOFP Committee Meeting) and finds it to be in proper legal form and legally sufficient with no legal impediments.

Please consider adding a definition for "sufficient capacity," and "joint venture." Thank you.